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JOINT LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN 
 

Joint Planning Policy Committee 
 

26 September 2014 
Glyder Fawr, Caernarfon 

Re-convened 30 September 2014 
Committee Room 1, Llangefni 

 
 

Present: Isle of Anglesey County Council 
 Coun. Victor Hughes (30/9/14) 

Coun. Lewis Davies (26/9/14 & 
30/9/14) 
Coun. Kenneth Hughes (30/9/14) 
Coun. John Arwel Roberts (30/9/14) 
 

 

 Gwynedd Council 
 Coun. Gwen Griffith (26/9/14) 

Coun. John Brynmor Hughes (30/9/14) 
Coun. John Wyn Williams (26/9/14) 
Coun. Gethin Glyn Williams (30/9/14) 
 
 

 

 Officers: 
 Rhun ap Gareth 

Nia Haf Davies 
WE Jones 
Amanda Hughes 
 

Senior Solicitor (CG) (30/9/14) 
JPPU – Manager (26/9/14 & 30/9/14) 
Senior Manager Finance (CG) 
Wales Audit Office 
 
 

  
Apologies: Coun. Ann Griffith  -  IACC 

Coun. Dafydd Meurig  -  GC 
Coun. John Pughe Roberts  -  CG 
Coun. Dyfrig Jones (Substitute)  – CG 
Aled Davies – Head of Regulatory Department (CG) 
Jim Woodcock – Head of Service: Planning and Public Protection (IACC)  
Gareth Jones – Senior Manager, Planning and Environment Service (GC) 
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1. APOLOGIES 
 

As noted above. 
 
2. DECLARATION OF PERSONAL INTEREST 
  

None 
 
3. URGENT MATTERS 
  

None 
 
4. MINUTES 

 
The minutes relating to the Joint Planning Policy Committee meeting 
held on 20 June 2014 were authorised as being correct and signed by 
the Chairman.  

 
5. THE JOINT PLANNING POLICY COMMITTEE’S FINAL ACCOUNTS 

FOR THE YEAR ENDING 31 MARCH 2014 AND RELEVANT AUDIT 
 

Following the report considered on the 20 June 2014 by the Joint 
Planning Policy Committee a letter from the Wales Audit Office, the 
Annual Governance Statement for 2013 – 14 and the official Annual 
Return for 2013 – 14 Accounts and Audit were presented. It is a 
statutory requirement that these types of statements are prepared. 
 
The Joint Planning Policy Committee received the Wales Audit Office’s 
letter and approved the Annual Governance Statement for 2013 – 14 
and the official Annual Return for 2013 – 14 Accounts and Audit.  
 
It was noted the final report would be presented to the Committee as 
part of a package of audit reports for the Joint Committee.  
 
The Chairman certified the return. 
 

 
6. THE JOINT LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN TIMETABLE  

 
A report was presented about the timetable to prepare the Joint Local 
Development Plan by the Joint Planning Policy Unit’s Manager. It 
recorded in Appendix 1 that specific factors had impacted on the 
progress to prepare the Deposit Plan for public consultation.  
 
A revised timetable was presented, which required both Councils’ 
agreement before submitting it to the Welsh Government for its 
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support. The aim now is to conduct a public consultation about the 
Deposit Plan during February and March 2015. 
 
The Joint Planning Policy Committee supported the revised timetable. 
Appropriate steps would be taken to obtain each Council’s approval of 
the revised timetable. 

 
 
  
 
 


